
To: Matthew Knickerbocker, Wilton Town Administrator 

From: Wilton Softball Organization 

Date: 1/9/2023 

Re: Donation to cover the replacement of the Equipment Shed at Middlebrook  

 

 

The Wilton Softball Organization pledges a donation in the amount of approximately $4000 to cover the 

cost of purchasing and delivering a new pre-built shed to replace the existing tractor shed at the 

Middlebrook School.  The shed is currently located by the scoreboard and will be a similar footprint to 

the existing shed.  Upon acceptance of donation, We will support the selection, ordering and delivery of 

shed with the town of Wilton in whatever way is most helpful. 

 

Thank you,  

Jim West  

Wilton Softball  

 


